
The Graduate Certificate in Health Administration was approved by the 
Senate Council on Monday, May 2, 2005 with a positive 
recommendation and the following amendments: 
 

• The word “program” should not be used in the proposal. 
• There should be a new section of the proposal entitled 

“associate faculty”, in accordance with Graduate School rules.  
The faculty associated with the certificate will be the same as 
the MHA faculty. 

• The determination of completion of the requirements for the 
certificate should be “…recommended by the Director of 
Graduate Studies and certified by the Dean of the Graduate 
School.” 

• Other comments included in the Graduate Council investigator’s 
report, which is included in the proposal packet. 

 
 
The proposal will be forwarded with a  positive recommendation to the 
May 9, 2005 University Senate meeting. 
 
 
 














